
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 19, 2001 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF PROPOSED RULE ADOPTION HEARING 
(Wednesday, July 11, 2001) 

 
 
 
RE: Docket No. UG-990294 

Gas Companies – Operations Rulemaking: 480-90 WAC 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On May 23, 2001, the Commission filed with the Code Reviser a supplemental notice of 
proposed rulemaking (CR-102) for WAC 480-90-123 Refusal of service, and WAC 480-
90-153 Disclosure of private information. 
 
The public hearing to consider adoption of the proposed rules was scheduled for 9:30 
a.m., Wednesday, June 27, 2001, at the Commission’s open meeting.  The adoption 
hearing has been changed and will be held at 9:30 a.m., on Wednesday, July 11, 2001, 
at the Commission’s open meeting.  This public hearing will be held in the Commission’s 
Hearing Room, Second Floor, Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 
S.W., Olympia, Washington. 
 
Please direct any questions about the rule to Jim Russell of the Commission Staff at (360) 
664-1318 or jrussell@wutc.wa.gov.  Commission Staff appreciates your participation in 
this rulemaking proceeding. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 
 


